
Broughton-in-Furness C.E. Primary School 

Kepplewray 
Broughton-in-Furness 

Cumbria 

LA20 6BJ 

 

Telephone: (01229) 716206 

 
 

 

 

30th November 2016 

Dear Parent 

 
Christmas Activities  
Monday, 12th December 

Class 3 will be going to watch the Ulverston Victoria High School production of “The 

Three Little Pigs” at The Coronation Hall. 

 

Tuesday, 13th December 

The children’s Christmas parties will be held in school during the afternoon. 

 
Wednesday, 14th December 

Class 1 will be having a dress rehearsal in church. 

 

Children, staff and governors will enjoy Christmas lunch together at Kepplewray.   

 

The children in Class 3 will be helping to make Christingles in school, from 1pm.  
Any offers of help with this activity would be greatly appreciated. 

 

Thursday, 15th December 

There will be a short concert by our musicians in the school hall at 9.30am. All 

welcome. 

 
Classes 1 & 2 will go to see “Santa and the Pirates” at The Coronation Hall after 

lunch. 

 

Friday, 16th December 

Class 1 will be performing “Christmas Counts” during the end of term service at St 

Mary Magdalene Church at 2pm.  The ‘Christingle’ will be included within this service 

which is due to finish at 3pm.  Arrangements should be made to collect children 
from church at this time.   

 

Please note there will be no After School Club. 

  

Children, staff and governors will be having Christmas lunch at Kepplewray and we 

would like to take this opportunity to ask children who do not usually have school 
dinners to order one.  If you wish your child to have a school Christmas dinner then 

please complete the reply slip and return it to school by Wednesday 7th December 

along with £2.50 per child.  Children who already have school dinners should just 

pay as normal, or bring a packed lunch.   

 

We would also like to support the Children Society Christingle appeal this year and 

invite everyone to wear a festive jumper/bobble hat in return for a donation on the 
last day of term.? 

 



 

Yours faithfully 
 

Mrs J Graham-Kevan 

-oOo- 

 

Reply slip   Child’s name:………………………………………………………………… 

 
Christmas Lunch at Kepplewray 

 

I would / would not like my child to have a Christmas lunch on Friday 11th 

December. 

 

I have enclosed payment of £……………………………. (£2.50 per child). 

 
I have enclosed a donation of £………… for Text Santa. 

 

Signed: ………………………………………………………………………….Parent/carer 

 

(Please delete as appropriate and return by Friday 4th December) 

Thank you. 


